
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 Keep Colchester Reading 

Headteacher 
Awards 

 

All of Orange Circles; 
Evie T and Finley in 

Year 1; Dennis, 
Leyton, and Kianna in 

Year 3; Layla, Elijah 
and Archie in Year 4; 

Harley and Lola in 
Year 6 

 
When have you been at your strongest? 

Winning KS2 Answer by Cecily in Year 6 
I am at my strongest when I show kindness to other people because 

it doesn’t only make them feel better, it also makes me feel better  

 

20th Nov 2020 
 

No act of kindess, no matter how small, is ever wasted  Aesop 

Winning KS1 Answer by Matthew in Foundation Stage 
I am good at helping people with dinner and washing up because I 

like washing up. I’m good at drying up too. I like it ‘cause it’s helpful. 

 

Miss Pryce: 
foundationstage@st-

lawrence-pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

Miss Roulston: 
year1circles@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
Miss Pullon: 

year1squares@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 
Mrs Auton and Mrs Frost: 

year2@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 
 

Mrs Parker:  
year3@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Alexander:  
year4@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 
 

Mrs Aylett:  
year5@st-lawrence-

pri.essex.sch.uk 
 

 

 
Miss Birbeck:  

year6@st-lawrence-
pri.essex.sch.uk 

 

 

Councilor Lee 
Scordis has set 
up an initiative 
called Keep 
Colchester 
Reading, which 
invites families 
to get free 
books for their 
children for 
Christmas. If 
you would like 
books for your 
children, or 
would like to 
donate any 
books, please 
contact Lee. 
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Pastel Rivers in Year 6 
 

Year 6 showed their artistic flair with their topic this 
week! They used what they have learnt so far about 

the movement and shapes of rivers to sketch pictures 
of the River Colne in Rowhedge from photos, using 

pastels to add colour. 
 

 
 
 

       
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 
 

   

Colchester Food Bank 
 

Just a reminder that our first Act of Kindness on our 
advent calendar is to donate an item of food for 

Colchester Food Bank. If you have capacity, please 
send your child to school with an item on 1st 

December. Thank you so much! 
 

   

Mixed Media in Year 5 
 

As part of their Space topic, Year 5 had fun making 
planets this week with Mrs Clark using mixed 

media. They researched their comparative sizes, 
investigated their appearance, and planned what 

materials would work best. 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

  
 

 


